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Deferral Report – Absences and Support for City Councillors 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Administrative report respecting research, best practices, findings and 

recommendations regarding absences and support for City Councillors be deferred 
until the first quarter of 2018; and  

2. That the matter be referred to SUMA for consideration in discussions with the 
provincial government, with particular reference to provincial legislation on this issue 
in Alberta and Quebec. 

 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on October 16, 2017 
considered a report of the City Clerk regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
Report of the City Clerk dated October 16, 2017 
 


